From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 06 July 2015 21:44
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/02004/HYBRID

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:43 PM on 06 Jul 2015 from Mr Declan Doran.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land South Of Perdiswell Farm Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell 

	Proposal:
	Outline planning application (all matters reserved except for means of access) for a mixed use development comprising: up to 1,200 dwellings, including affordable housing and up to 120 unit care village (C2) with associated publically accessible ancillary facilities; site for a new primary school; up to 930sqm of retail space; up to 13,800sqm of locally led employment (B1/B2/B8) including transport interchange; site for a Football Association step 5 football facility with publically accessible ancillary facilities; public open space; associated infrastructure, engineering and ancillary works. 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Duxbury 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Declan Doran

	Email:
	

	Address:
	2 Princes Ride, Woodstock OX20 1UP


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	It seems that the developers have pulled the original application ahead of it being considered and submitted a revised application. This has been done without it being made clear to people who commented previously that the original comments they made in relation to the previous application do not carry forward. As a result it is possible that many people will not comment again. Every time the developers resubmit they should have to fund a communication to all commenters explaining they need to comment again. Aside from that nothing has really changed here in that the developers still want to use the same parcel of land but in a different way. Nothing has changed in that this proposed development is completely the wrong size and shape for the historic setting of Woodstock. Additionally I have a concern that once Woodstock Town Football Club has been relocated there will be pressure for the development of the old site. Woodstock has lost a large open space in the town to development where families can play games. If this development does end up going ahead in a much reduced form with Woodstock Town FC relocating then as part of the deal Blenheim should give over the old site to the Town for recreational purposes. The new plans seem to include a coach park for The Marlborough School. The proposed location of this is completely wrong and will ruin what is lovely exit and entrance to the town. If a coach park is to happen it should be by forming a layby opposite the front of the school on the school playing fields. I am sure this current application will be pulled and we will go through the same charade again and again until we end up with something sensible - there should be a three strikes and you're out for 5 years policy so we get to sensible suggestions quicker.


